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Sated 02.05-2027

Vinai Kumar Saxena
Lt. Governor

MESSAGE

I am happy to know that Police Complaints Authority is going to
publish and release Annual Report for the year 2022-23, as it has been

doing earlier.

It is a matter of satisfaction that Police Complaints Authority
during the year of 2022-2023 disposed of 1825 complaints received

from the public.

The Police Complaints Authority is working as a reform institution
to meet the grievances of the general public, society and citizens of
Delhi. They are working their best to deliver to the society and have

generated confidence in the mind of common people.

I congratulate the Police Complaints Authority on completion of

another successful year and hope that they will succeed in their future

endeavours.

(Vinai Waxena)
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